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RCSEd Patient Safety Group – FPHC Representative
	What are the key aims of this Group?

The Patient Safety Group (PSG) exists to ensure that RCSEd’s core professional standards, training and education activities are focused on continuously improving patient safety and reducing harm, coordinating the College’s approach to this global health priority.

The RCSEd Patient Safety Board was established in 2008 following the development of the NOTSS (Non-Technical Skills for Surgeons) taxonomy. Under the successive stewardship of Professor George Youngson and Mr Simon Paterson Brown, the board worked to promote understanding of human factors in surgery. Today, NOTSS programmes are an integral part of the RCSEd education portfolio and an established part of surgical training worldwide.

To build on the hugely successful work of this board, the new RCSEd Patient Safety Group was launched in August 2018. This multidisciplinary group is drawn from all faculties of the College and includes representatives from both the wider surgical team and patients. It supports and co-ordinates existing RCSEd patient safety initiatives, setting a proactive safety agenda for the College.

A critical factor in ensuring patient safety is through improving the wellbeing of the surgical workforce and we are dedicated to improving the delivery of safe surgical care within the working environment for all involved. Through liaising with external bodies, establishing links with sister organisations, publishing influential reports and running sector-wide campaigns we seek to influence healthcare policy to enhance patient safety.

Click here for more information on the Group. 

	Who can represent FPHC on this Group?
 
Any member who has the time to commit and also meets the following criteria:
 
1. You are an FPHC member or Fellow in good standing
1. Has an interest in patient safety or are looking to develop a patient safety interest.

	What is the time commitment?
The Patient Safety Group currently meet 3 times per year conducted face to face or remotely via TEAMS.
Please note that this is a volunteer role, however travel and subsistence will be reimbursed.

	How do I apply?
 
If you are interested in this role then please submit your CV with a covering letter detailing why you feel you would be suitable.
Please send your CV and cover letter to fphc@rcsed.ac.uk. 
Applications for this role will close on Friday 14 February 2025 @ 17.00.
 
The College is committed to fostering an inclusive and diverse environment and welcomes applications from individuals of all backgrounds. We encourage applications from people of all ages, genders, ethnicities, races, religions, sexual orientations, abilities, and socio-economic backgrounds. We value candidates who bring a range of lived experiences and perspectives, and who reflect the diversity of our pre-hospital care community.
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